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Follow us on Social Media via the school website, Instagram and Facebook! 
Please follow, like and share our page!  @sacredheartwadhurst 

 

 NEWSLETTER NO.6 SUMMER TERM – 07 JUN 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WOWS for Foundation Stage 
Nursery:  Alexandra, Lucia, Ozzy, Darcey, Nora and Ava 
Reception: Billy, Bobby and Cecily. 

 
Beau LEARN: For recognising and writing lots of tricky sounds. 
Dexter LEARN: For wonderful writing this week! 

YEAR 1 

Meg LEARN & GROW:  For giving her very best in all that she does and for 
being very brave this week! 

Oscar GROW: For a great effort to practise his spellings at school and for trying 
his best. 

Helen LEARN: For great poetry writing, using lots of adjectives. 

YEAR 2 
Órlaith LOVE & LEARN:  For great work with place value of 3-digit numbers in 

Maths and for always being such kind and friendly members of our class. Kamila 

YEAR 3 
Tabitha 

LEARN: For fantastic work in English this week! 
Pippin 

YEAR 4 
Joey 

LEARN: For excellent letter writing.  
Teddy 

 
YEAR 5 
 

Ariana LEARN: For working so hard, and making great progress with her Maths, 
in particular long multiplication.  

Harry LEARN & GROW: For showing a fantastic work ethic, studying hard in all 
subjects, and taking pride in all he attempts. 

YEAR 6 
Orla WORSHIP:  For her beautiful illustrated ‘Our Father’ prayer in Spanish. 
Eloise WORSHIP:  For her beautiful illustrated ‘Our Father’ prayer in French. 
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MUSIC 
Emily (Y3) For her hard work and remarkable progress on the cornet. Keep it up!   

Y2 Bell Ringers For their beautiful ensemble playing on the hand bells in today's Feast 
of Sacred Heart liturgy. Well done!  

PE Charlie (Y4) For great all-round play at the cricket match. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CONGRATULATIONS 
 

 Leonor (Y5) – Achieving 2nd Place in her Ballet at the 
Tonbridge Dance Festival. 

 Miller (Y1) – For his participation medal with mSporti. 
 Teddy (Y4) – His academy football team played in the 

‘Juliana Maiden Cup’ in the Netherlands and won the 
tournament. His team also won the ‘CB Pro Tournament’. 

 Nansi (Y1) – Achieving 1st Place in Baby Classical at the 
Tonbridge Dance Festival and 3rd Place in her Modern 
dance at the ORE Stage Festival. Nansi also competed in 
the All England Dance competition and received a 
Distinction with special commendation. 

 
 

Sophie-Ann (Y3) had her orchestra 
debut at Fairfield Halls, Croydon 
during Croydon Performing Arts 
Festival Gala Concert on 28 May. 
 
 
 
 
Alice (Y3) and Emilia (Y3) 
participated in Gymspires sparkling 
showcase on Sunday. 
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U9/8 Girls Cricket v Claremont (Home)  
Thursday, 6th June 2024 
YEAR 3 TEAM: Emilia, Sophie, Tabitha, Sophie-Ann, 
Penelope, Vivienne, Emily, Jemima, Lydia, Alice, Eva 
(C), Florence, Edie, Millie, Sienna, Sophia and Pippin. 
PLAYER OF THE MATCH: Pippin 
 

 
 
 
 
 
YEAR 4 TEAM: Ottilie, Alexandra, Tabitha, Lucy, Hattie (C), A P-P, Rose 
and Annemieke 
PLAYER OF THE MATCH: Annemieke 
 
 
 
 
 

U9/8 Boys Cricket v Skippers (Away)  
Thursday, 6th June 2024 
RED TEAM: Liam, Matty, Rowland, Joey (C), Tolly, Teddy, 
Freddie and Evan 
RESULT: Lost 242:263 
 
U9/8 Boys Cricket v Skippers (Away)  
Thursday, 6th June 2024 
WHITE TEAM: Barney (C), Oscar, Charlie, Arthur, Alex and 
Marcus 
RESULT: Lost 283:286 
 
Girls U11 Sussex Cup 2nd Round Football v 
Blackboys Church of England Primary School 
Thursday, 6th June 2024 
TEAM: Mae (C), Ariana, Coco, Lily, Eloise, Orla, 
Amber, A P-P, Poppy and Harriet 
RESULT: Draw 0:0 - Penalty Shoot Out Won 2:1 
PLAYERS OF THE MATCH: Whole Team 
 
Congratulations! The girls will now play in the 
3rd round (date to be confirmed). 
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SUMMER TERM  
WEEK 7 

Mon 10th June Whole School Celebration of the Word 09:00 
Wed 12th June Y3 Swimming @ Mayfield 08:45-10:15 

U11/10 Girls Cricket v Claremont (Home) 14:00-15:45 
U11/10 Boys Cricket v Skippers (Away) 13:30-16:15 

Fri 14th June Awards Assembly 09:00-09:30 
PTA School Disco 16:00-18:00 

WEEK 8 
Mon 17th June Whole School Celebration of the Word 09:00 
Tue 18th June Year 3 & Year 4 Trip to Bedgebury  
Wed 19th June Y3 Swimming @ Mayfield 08:45-10:15 

Year 5 Science Day @ Mayfield 09:00-13:30 
Fri 21st June Awards Assembly 09:00-09:30 

Parent & Toddler Session 09:00-10:15 
French Theatre Group for KS2  

WEEK 9 
Mon 24th June Whole School Celebration of the Word 09:00 
Tue 25th June Open Classrooms for KS1 08:30-08:45 

Open Classrooms for Foundation Stage 15:15-15:45 
Parent Consultations 17:30-19:30 

Wed 26th June Open Classrooms for Year 5 and Year 6 08:30-08:45 
 Y3 Swimming @Mayfield  08:45-10:15 
 Parent Consultations 16:15-18:15 
Thu 27th June Open Classrooms for Year 3 and Year 4 08:30-08:45 
Fri 28th June Awards Assembly 09:00-09:30 

Sports Day – Foundation Stage Timings 
KS1 
KS2 

09:30-10:30 
11:00-12:15 
13:30-15:30 

PTA Summer Fair  
WEEK 10 

Mon 1st July Whole School Celebration of the Word 09:00 
Tue 2nd July Circus Day for Foundation Stage and KS1 09:00-15:30 
 Year 5 & Year 6 Trip to Wakehurst Place 09:00-15:30 
Wed 3rd July Y3 Swimming @ Mayfield 08:45-10:15 

Boys Football Tournament at Sacred Heart  
Thu 5th July Year 5 & Year 6 Play – We Will Meet Again 19:00-20:30 
Fri 6th July Awards Assembly 09:00 

Parent & Toddler Session 09:00-10:15 
Foundation Stage Lolly Sale 10:30-11:00 
Year 5 & Year 6 Play – We Will Meet Again 19:00-20:30 
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WEEK 11 

Mon 9th July Whole School Celebration of the Word  09:00 
Tue 10th July Moving Up Day 11:00-12:15 
Thu 11th July Year 6 Leavers Mass 14:00-14:30 

Year 6 Leavers Cricket Match and Tea 14:30-15:30 
Summer Term Reports Sent Out  
Nursery End of Term  

Fri 12th July Prizegiving @ Mayfield Chapel 11:00-12:00 
 End of Term 12:00 
 

SPORTS DAY – FRIDAY, 28TH JUNE 
Parking in the morning will be available for FS and KS1 
parents.  From lunch time, staff will move onto the 
playground and parents who are helping for the whole of 
the Fair are able to park on the playground.  Those parking 
on the playground do so on the understanding that the 
vehicle gates will not be opened until the end of the Fair. 

 
Foundation Stage  9.30 - 10.30 
KS1    11.00 -12.15 
KS2    13.30 - 3.30 
 
Spaces in front of the church will be available to park in, but if you are parked directly in front of another car, 
please display your contact details on your windscreen. 
 
Please do not park in the Parish Secretary spot.  
 

PTA SCHOOL DISCO 
 
There is still time to get your School Disco tickets for Friday, 14th June. 
School Disco (jumblebee.co.uk) 
 
 
 
SCHOOL OPEN DAYS 
 
TUNBRIDGE WELLS GIRLS GRAMMAR SCHOOL - Open Events - 
Tunbridge Wells Girls' Grammar School (twggs.kent.sch.uk) 
TONBRIDGE GRAMMAR SCHOOL - Tonbridge Grammar School - Join us 
in Year 7 (tgs.kent.sch.uk) 
MAYFIELD SCHOOL - Open Mornings - All Girls Boarding & Day School | Mayfield (mayfieldgirls.org) 
BETHANY SCHOOL - Open Mornings & Private Tours | Bethany School, Kent  
UPLANDS ACADEMY – Open Events | Uplands Academy (uplands-academy.org) 
SKINNERS SCHOOL – Skinners' School - (skinners-school.co.uk) 
JUDD SCHOOL TONBRIDGE – The Judd School - Open Events & School Visits 
CRANBROOK GRAMMAR SCHOOL - Cranbrook School | Open Events for Prospective Parents 
WEALD OF KENT GRAMMAR SCHOOL - Open Events - Weald of Kent Grammar School 
TUNBRIDGE WELLS GRAMMAR SCHOOL FOR BOYS - Open Events - Tunbridge Wells Grammar School 
for Boys (twgsb.org.uk) 
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Children in nursery have been leaning about how special the parish church is.  They have visited the church 
and after the trip, they created their own churches.  
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This week, children in Year 6 have been revising the use of modal verbs and 
relative clauses in their writing. In order to practise and as part of our Harry 
Potter focus, they thought about which Hogwarts house they would like to be 
sorted into and the reasons why one house might be best suited to them. They 
then had an opportunity to wear the hat and be sorted by the class! It was great 
fun listening to their reasoning! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
On Thursday, the children visited the Wadhurst History Society's D-
Day Exhibition. Children learnt about the significance of this 
important event on its 80th anniversary. Thank you to Mrs O'Sullivan 
who accompanied us and to Wadhurst History Society for 
accommodating us. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Over the half term holiday, children constructed models of Anderson shelters having learnt about them 
in their History lessons. They are to be commended for the attention to detail and time they took in 
completing them. On Tuesday, they invited their Buddies to visit so that they could explain why 
Anderson shelters were so important during World War II.  
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Today we celebrated our special 
school feast day: The Feast of 
Sacred Heart.  We started the day 
with a whole school Celebration 
of the Word and each class 
participated in this, from Nursery 
Class setting up the prayer focus, 
Year 2 children playing the 
handbells during one of the 
hymns, and 
other classes 

sharing 
Gospel readings, the meaning of the image of the Sacred Heart and 
explaining what love looks like to them.  We were reminded that 
Jesus' heart literally burns for each one of us and we, in turn, are 
called to show our love to one another, something that we think 
Sacred Heart children do incredibly well.  It was very moving and a 
perfect way to start our special day. 
Children then enjoyed lollies at playtime, and we were treated to a 
whole school picnic in the Priest's House garden with a wonderful 
and very delicious spread from Pollen Partnership.  It was lovely to all come together, staff and children, and it was a 
fitting tribute to the love we have for each other as one big 'Sacred Heart family'. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


